
Join Us!
We’re Gifting Another Harley & The Freedom of The Road 

to Sheboygan Army Veteran, Aaron Kream!

Saturday, September 4, 2021
Come Hang With Us 11:00 a.m. to 6:00 pm.

Presentation of Keys Ceremony at 1:00 p.m.
With Color Guard by West Bend Veterans

at
 West Bend Harley-Davidson 

2910 W. Washington St., West Bend WI 53095
Join us as we gift another Harley to Staff Sergeant Aaron Kream during the Milwaukee Hometown 
Rally!  West Bend H-D warmly welcomed us into The Rally to bring riders together to support 
another Veteran returning to the road with our life-changing gift of a Harley.  This gifting marks the 
22nd injured Wisconsin Veteran, and sixth and final in 2021, that Hogs For Heroes has supported in 
just five years of restoring freedom to those who fought for ours. 

Bring friends—two wheels or four, rain or shine—we’d love to have you with us as we change the 
life of another injured WI Veteran and honor the gratitude we have for all.  We’ll be outdoors sharing 
our mission and “take the stage” at 1:00 p.m. to conduct our Presentation of Keys Ceremony and 
hand over the keys to the beautiful Harley Ultra Limited that captured Aaron’s heart Harbor Town 
Harley-Davidson.  Trust us—you don’t want to miss this emotional and patriotic moment!  Come 
learn more about us, meet prior Recipients and connect with friends old and new as we honor those 
who served, and sacrificed much, by supporting this one’s life with gift of wind therapy. 

Our mission is simple:  we are a 501(c)(3) WI nonprofit and we raise funds to buy Harleys for injured 
Wisconsin Veteran riders whose healing would benefit from returning to motorcycling.  Each gifting 
is fueled simply by donations…and 100% of every dollar donated for the Bike goes straight to the 
next Bike & Veteran pairing.  Please consider helping fund our next gifting. 

Learn more at www.hogsforheroeswi.org     LIKE / FOLLOW US on Facebook. 

http://www.hogsforheroeswi.org

